
SBDHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday, November 28, 2024 - DAY 6

 

Page 1 

 
 

 
 

 

 

facebook.com/sbdhswpg 

  Instagram.com/sbdhs_wpg 

linkedin.com/company/sbdhs 

twitter.com/DiocesanSt 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL TOUR MEETING 
The next School Tour Meeting is on Today @ 11:55 in Room 21. If everyone arrives promptly, the meeting 
should only take about 10 minutes. 
LUNCH HOUR EXPECTATIONS 
Students are reminded that they are not to eat in the hallways at lunch. The expectation is that students eat 
either in a classroom, the Library/Lounge or outside. Please respect staff as they direct you out of the 
hallways. 
PARKING INFORMATION 
Students are reminded to check the parking information posted on street signs - there are 2 hour parking 
limits around the school, which are enforced. If you park in a 2 hour zone, you must move your vehicle after 2 
hours. There is student parking available behind Holy Cross Parish but, if you want to park there, you must see 
Mrs. Moniz to register your vehicle. She will give you the details of where you are allowed to park in that lot. 
No student parking is allowed in the lot behind our school. 
CAMPUS MINISTRY 
Hello Centurions! As the Christmas season approaches it is important to think of those who may not be able to 
celebrate the holiday season in the same way that we do. From November 20th-December 17th all TAs will 
have to bring in different items to make hampers that will be donated to the Christmas Cheer Board. The 
Christmas Cheerboard is an organization that strives to provide people all over the city with food, toys, and 
necessities to make their Christmas just a little more joyous! Their goal this season is to feed 45,000 people, 
and we are hoping to help them reach this goal. Each TA will have a list of items they are required to bring is 
as well as how much of each item, and each grades items will go towards creating the same hamper. It is 
highly encouraged that everyone brings in more than is required, because it is important to help the people in 
our community that do not get to celebrate Christmas due to not being able to buy gifts or food. By doing this 
we can be a small part in something that will make thousands of people in our community have a very Merry 
Christmas, so please bring in your items as soon as you can! Thank you!  
MUSIC MINISTRY 
Music Ministry has been canceled for this week. 

 Cellphones are to remain in lockers during class unless a teacher asks for them to be brought to class. 

 Students are reminded to use the garbage bins to throw your garbage into. Do not use the recycling 

bins to throw your garbage into, there are many garbage bins in the school to use, please only put 

items that you know are recyclable in the recycling bin. 

 No school on tomorrow Friday, November 29th 2024. 

 The office coffee, cream, sugar, cups, etc. are for staff and visitors use only and not for students to 

help themselves to. 

 Students are not to use the washrooms in the cafeteria area at any time as it is not for our students 

use, only for Holy Cross students. 
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THE COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
There is no social club today. 
ATHLETICS  
It's great to see the excitement in the gym for Intramural Spikeball! Come on down to the gym today to 
witness the amazing skills of our Centurions! 
JV Boys Basketball tryout today from 4-6! 
CREATIVE PROMOTIONS 
https://youtu.be/XdA0QC5I3v4 - SBDHS's first coin operated candy machine is coming to the Library Lounge 
Dec. 2st! Bring your quarters. This month's featured candy: Skittles. TASTE THE RAINBOW.  
Centurions! Hidden around the school are two stickers... If you find both, you will win a sweet treat OR the 
Mystery Box.... Watch the following video (21 second) for more info: Creative Promotions: Patel Sticker Ad 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Christmas Door Decorating Contest 
Hey centurions, student council is excited to announce that the Christmas door 
decorating contest will be starting on Monday, December 2nd and doors will be 
due on Friday, December 13 at 8:00 am. Decorate your TA door creatively, using 
both a Christmas or winter theme and your TA theme. The rubric and rules are 
posted on the student council bulletin board. Get together with your TA and begin 
decorating to win TA points! 
Candy Cane Grams 
The Christmas season is rapidly approaching, and Student Council is bringing back 
the annual Candy Cane Gram Sale! From December 4-17, candy cane grams will 
be sold in alumni hall during the lunch hour. Candy canes are $0.50 each, so come 
on down and purchase some candy canes for your friends and classmates and 
spread the holiday cheer!  
MATH CLUB 
Every Monday during lunch time (12:20) in Room 22 or Room 8. 
GAMES CLUB 
Fridays at lunch in Room 8.  See Mrs. Bryan to sign up. 
VIOLIN CLUB 
Violin Club has been changed to Thursday, Nov. 28 this week at 3:05PM (No school on Friday). Please arrive 
promptly after the bell!  
YEARBOOK MEETING 
There is a yearbook meeting (today) Thursday, November 28th. All members need to be present since we will 
be discussing this year's yearbook theme. Meetings are every Thursday (unless stated otherwise) and are 
from 3:15-4:30. Hope to see you there! (Contact Feven or Retha on Teams for any questions.) 
DANCE CLUB 
Anyone interested in joining Dance Club which will be performing at half time shows and pep rallies can 
audition on Friday, December 6. Sign-up sheets will be in the office until December 6. 

https://youtu.be/XdA0QC5I3v4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YvqtAv2ee58
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DRAMA CLUB 
Thank you to all who auditioned yesterday! The official cast list will be out by Tuesday, Dec. 3rd, end of day. 
If you signed up for production, please keep an eye out on Teams for the first production crew meeting. 
There are CALLBACKS! Please check outside the Drama room door if you are wanted for a callback – you will 
be given a new script to perform. If you were absent for your audition yesterday, you will be given a chance to 
land a role. Both callbacks and missed auditions will be held on Monday, Dec. 2nd at lunch in Room 36. Please 
go see Ms. Balagtas for extra forms, scripts, or for any questions. 
ADVENT BINGO 
Advent is upon us! Starting December 2nd, all the way until December 19th, you as a TA will be challenged 
with an ADVENT BINGO. There are 24 different challenges to be completed at your own pace, each rewarding 
a different amount of “bobbles” or points. The TA that receives the most amount of bobbles by December 
19th will win a PIZZA PARTY for your TA in the New Year! Please refer to the information and rule sheet that 
will be given to your TA teacher Monday along with the bingo card. If you have any questions, please see Sofia 
(Gr. 12), Samuelle (Gr. 11) or Mr. Resendes!  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO NESOCHI A. 

ON NOVEMBER 29TH
 


